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Mathematics & Statistics

Based on the data that the department collected; the external consultant commented that the topics covered by Math 415 is a bit too “elementary” and recommend that the course to cover some basic topics from analysis like “epsilon-delta” or “epsilon-N” argument.

The assessment committee has discussed this issue and agreed on the recommendation from the external consultant. The assessment committee has therefore recommended a change of the current teaching syllabus for Math 415 based on the opinion from the external consultant. The test book committee for Math 415 has accepted the recommendation from the assessment committee and will work out a new syllabus that includes basic topics in analysis. The new syllabus will be used in the near future.

The results of the Graduating Senior Exit Survey collected from nine graduating seniors was reviewed and discussed. These results of the surveys did not indicate a necessity for any changes at this time. The department chair agreed.

